
Last week’s rain brought a halt to fence construction. The Contractor’s 
crews worked only on Monday. Questions arose as to why the Contractor 
did not work on Friday even though it was a sunny day. The Contractor 
informed me that the ground was too saturated. Working in this condition 
would have put ruts in the yards—not a condition that anyone would want. 
 
Hopefully this week will bring better weather and the replacement program 
will get back on track. 
 
The  Contractor expects that the metal fencing will arrive soon. Metal fence 
work will begin at the homes on the lake starting at the intersection of N. 
Riviera Drive and E. Capri Drive.  If you live on either side of E. Capri 
Drive--on either side of N. Riviera—or on S.Capri Drive it is time to get 
your property prepared for both wood and metal fencing. The 1’ foot 
clearance is needed between all of your fences and your shrubs/landscaping. 
 
Let’s be prepared! 


